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ITEM 11. REPORT OF THE INFORMATION & EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE AND CONSIDERATION OF 
RECOMMENDATIONS. 

 
Eagan stated that the Information & Education Subcommittee met on September 12, 2017.   
 
Eagan moved the Information & Education Subcommittee’s recommendation that the Board of Directors approve 
contract “Option 1” from Broadcast House in the amount of $12,961.  The motion was approved. 
 
AYE:   Amen, Andersen, Barrett, Bolte, DeKalb, Eagan, Hellerich, Jacobson, Landis, Osborn, Ruth, Schmidt, 
Spangler, Stevens, Svoboda and Wilson  
NAY: Aldridge, B. Johnson and C. Johnson 
NOT PRESENT:  Kerkman and Steinkruger 
 
Eagan moved the Information & Education Subcommittee’s recommendation that the Board of Directors approve 
contract “Concept 1” from Alpha Media in the amount of $12,880.  The motion was approved. 
 
AYE:   Amen, Andersen, Barrett, Bolte, DeKalb, Eagan, Hellerich, Jacobson, Landis, Osborn, Ruth, Schmidt, 
Spangler, Stevens, Svoboda and Wilson  
NAY: Aldridge, B. Johnson and C. Johnson 
NOT PRESENT:  Kerkman and Steinkruger 
 
ITEM 11. REPORT OF THE RECREATION, FORESTRY & WILDLIFE SUBCOMMITTEE AND CONSIDERATION OF 

RECOMMENDATIONS. 
 
Schmidt stated that the Recreation, Forestry & Wildlife Subcommittee met on September 11, 2017. 
 
Schmidt moved the Recreation, Forestry & Wildlife Subcommittee’s recommendation that the Board of Directors 
authorize the General Manager to sign the one year extension for the Prairie Corridor on Haines Branch Interlocal 
Agreement with the City of Lincoln.  The motion was approved. 
 
AYE:   Aldridge, Amen, Andersen, Barrett, Bolte, DeKalb, Eagan, Hellerich, Jacobson, B. Johnson, C. Johnson, 
Landis, Osborn, Ruth, Schmidt, Spangler, Stevens, Svoboda and Wilson  
NAY: None 
NOT PRESENT:  Kerkman and Steinkruger 
 
Schmidt stated that bids were received from two contractors for the installation of a new culvert on the Oak 
Creek Trail. 
 

Contractor Bid 

M.E. Collins Contracting Co., Inc. $29,222.30 

Husker Engineering, Inc., DBA Husker Grading $30,876.00 

 
Schmidt moved the Recreation, Forestry & Wildlife Subcommittee’s recommendation that the Board of Directors 
approve the low bid from M.E. Collins Contracting, Co. Inc., in the amount of $29,222.30 to install a new culvert 
on the Oak Creek Trail pending legal counsel review and the General Manager can waive any informalities.  The 
motion was approved. 
 






